
 

Stars of the Week for 

May 

6th- Evan (Y5)  

13th- Roman (Y6) 

20th- Arthur  (Y2) 

 

 

 

        Well done everyone! 

 

 Heidi loves ABC because of 

the fun activities. Heidi (Y2)  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to the ABC newsletter.  Over the past month the children 

have been busy playing and having fun together they have also started to use the ABC 

post box for their suggestions for new activities or resources. The main suggestion is 

to have some baby dolls so staff will look into this. ABC has also reintroduced the 

reading corner with new chairs for them to relax in, which the children are loving. 

 

ABC club would just like to ask if anyone is having a clear out in the future ABC would 

be grateful of any donations of cd’s, old wii games or toys plus old infant uniforms. 

Thank you. 

 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and 

what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos and 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance - this is 

to ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children plus the correct 

amount of snacks. 

Thank you.  

Coming in June 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

summer arts and crafts 

activities and lots of 

outdoor activities as the 

weather gets warmer 

for you all to enjoy.  

 

Emmie and Isla love playing 

different games and having 

fun. Emmie (4) Isla (R) 
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Throughout May the children 

have had great fun playing 

various different games and 

activities they especially loved 

decorating the balloons and 

playing with them .       

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Here are the children finally enjoying some good 

weather, as the weather continues to get better we hope 

to move more activities outdoors and hope to enjoy 

picnic snacks and maybe the odd ice cream.       

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

And finally don’t forget you summer hats/ caps and 

water bottles as the weather gets warmer also 

keep posting your suggestions in the ABC post box 

and Mrs Lightfoot will check the box weekly. 


